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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 9:14 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: 873 Hawthorne Avenue East, RLH SAO 17-1

Patrick Hill, 651-772-2027, left a voice mail that the abatement has been complied with and the vehicle removed.  He 

will not be attending the hearing today.   

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

Suite 310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

651-266-8585 

 


